
Commissioners: 
 
As a part of the 10-1 process there are 2 final documents from the Applicant Review Panel that 
were instrumental in the formation of the ICRC Commission.  I would like to recommend that 
you include them in their entirety in your final report, possibly in an appendix, so that those 
responsible for this process only 8 years from now will have them at easy access with your final 
report.  They are attached here and the links follow: 
 
http://www.austintexas.gov/edims/document.cfm?id=189472 
 
http://www.austintexas.gov/edims/document.cfm?id=190665 
 
 
The Applicant Review Panel did an outstanding job, and their original work should carry on. 
 
Brad Parsons, 
Austin, TX. 
 


